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We Meet on Monday’s at Noon at The National Automobile Museum

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN

You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Speakers
Dr. Adam Scank

May 15, 2023
Drought

Sylvia DuBeau
May 22, 2023

Veteran’s Guest House

No Meeting
May 29, 2023

Memorial Day Holiday

Phil Mahoney
June 5, 2023

Hope Haven West

Upcoming Events

Rotary Club of Reno Board Meeting
May 16, 2023 ~ 4:00 pm

Sunshine Litigation 

Reno Rotary Foundation Board Meeting
May 18, 2023 ~ 4:00 pm
Dickson Commercial Realty

Bicentennial Sculpture Park 
Spring Planting

June 3, 2023 ~ 8:00 am - 1:00 pm

Monday’s Program
Club Social

Maddie Creekbaum with her Rotary Youth 
Exchange friends in front of Cathedral of 
Santiago, which is on the NorthWest portion 
of Spain.  Maddie’s exchange has been in 
Gandia, Spain, which is in the SouthEast 
portion of Spain- and South of Valencia.  Spain 
RYE kids are on the Camino De Santiago walk.  
They walk about 20 miles a day for a week!

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman...............President
David Spillers......................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Kevin Melcher.......................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Andrea Cantlon......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering...................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
	 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance............................ Kevin Melcher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................Shenea Strader
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image.........................John Baum
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue......................................Tina Kahn
Vocational......................JoAnn Leonard
Youth Services	 Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Gayle Sherman.......Ex-officio RCR President
David Spillers........ Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Steve Kent....................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Kevin Melcher.......................... Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Carl Fuetsch......................................... $500
Skip Hansen...................................... $1,100
Jim Marshall......................................... $200

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:................. Kim Mazeres
Pledge: ................................. Harvey Fennell
Scanner................................ Mark Cameron
Sergeant At Arms................... Robb Bauleke
Cashier....................................... Pat Horgan
Photographer.............................Oliver Grosz
Raffle.....................................JoAnn Leonard
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Zoom Greeter...........................Debe Fennell
Zoom Support........................Rich Schreinert
Zoom Support...........................Kim Mazeres
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely
Set Up/Take Down.....................Carl Fuetsch

Membership Information

Please contact Shenea Strader at shenea.
strader@gmail.com if you have any 
membership questions or need information 
about joining our club.

President-Elect David (right) exchanges 
banners with David Uze from the Rotary ONE 
Vegas club.
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We need 2 host families to host an in bound 
Rotary Youth Exchange student for 3 months 
during the August 2023-June 2024 school 
year.  If you are interested or would like 
further details, please reach out to Bill 
Creekbaum:

william.creekbaum@morganstanley.com

RYE Host Family Needed

Sunshine Report Contact Information
If you have any information about 

yourself or fellow Rotarians that you would 
like announced at the weekly meeting, 
please contact Stefanie Scoppettone at: 
scops@unr.edu, Mike Blakely at 
mdblakely@charter.net, or Pat Horgan at 
horganpat@ymail.com.

President-Elect David extends a “Happy 
Birthday” to all Reno Rotarians with birthdays 
in May!

We had a visitor on zoom from Panama 
talking about Casa Providencia - an 
International Rotary project our club is 
working on.

Mark and Martha Growden at the District 
Conference last weekend. Check out the 
kilts!

mailto:william.creekbaum%40morganstanley.com?subject=RYE%20Student
mailto:scops%40unr.edu?subject=Sunshine%20Report
mailto:mdblakely%40charter.net?subject=
mailto:horganpat%40ymail.com?subject=
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the
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Club of Reno

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

NAM’S 3rd ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC 
TOURNAMENT   June 19, 2023

It’s time to get out your clubs and start 
practicing your swing for this year’s golf 
tournament, which will again be held at Red 
Hawk Golf & Resort. Have a great time with 
your friends and colleagues while supporting 
the Museum!

The shotgun will start at 8am and 
includes a collection of exceptional 
automobiles from the National Automobile 
Museum collection and its volunteers.  

Tickets:  

Individuals:	 $125

Foursome:	 $400

T-Sponsors:	 $250

Your registration fee includes 18 rounds on 
one of the most beautiful courses in Northern 
Nevada, breakfast, prizes, and a gourmet 
lunch.

Sponsorship opportunities are available.

 

https://NAMGolf2023.eventbrite.com
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